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From: admin@unionhillkc.com
To: Bough, Andrea; Public Testimony; Barnes, Lee; Fowler, Dan; Ellington, Brandon; Loar, Teresa; Clements, Jared;


Williams, Jeffrey
Cc: thestacygarrett@gmail.com
Subject: Ordinance No 230310
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 4:36:12 PM


Dear Councilmembers,
 
The Union Hill Neighborhood Association (UHNA) has only just learned of this
proposed ordinance.
 
Given the MANY potentially detrimental impacts of this proposed change on
quality of life for homeowners and residents in our neighborhood, we feel it
warrants further discussion with our neighborhood residents and neighborhood
leaders.
 
As a neighborhood who has navigated problems with tavern-type establishments in
the past, the UHNA board is not only concerned with parking issues, but with other
potential detrimental impacts on our quality of life as Kansas City continues to
develop and grow. 
 
Please hold this ordinance until greater community engagement with our residents
can help address our concerns.
 
Thank you for hearing us,
 
Union Hill Neighborhood Association Board
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